
 
STRIDER GLIDER QUARTER MARATHON  XII  

 

 

Dear Friend: 

After a few trying years the Strider Glider Quarter Marathon got back on track.  A big 

THANK YOU goes out to all the businesses that donated, the runners that came out, 

and the volunteers who helped make last year’s run a success. The Lancaster Striders 

Running Club was able to help the Trinity Food Pantry and give scholarship awards for 

the 11th straight year.  

So now our sights are set on an even more successful race this year ! 

The 12th annual Strider Glider Quarter Marathon is set for Sunday October 29th, 2023. 

The charity run raises money for the Trinity Food Pantry which helps over 300 families 

in the Lancaster / Depew area and also provides a scholarship award to two Lancaster 

High School student athletes who are continuing on to college.   With support from 

many of our longtime race sponsors and caring club members, the Lancaster Striders 

Running Club has donated more than $50,000 to the Trinity Food Bank and awarded 

scholarships to the graduating high school athletes over the last eleven years.  

We are seeking your assistance as a local business in supporting the 12th annual 

Strider Glider Quarter Marathon. Contributions of any amount will support the food bank 

and emergency service providers who volunteer on race day, and go towards the 

student athlete scholarships. In appreciation of your support, we will market your 

business in a number of ways.  Flyers and/or business cards are welcome to put in the 

giveaway bags to the runners.  And below are some of the other marketing efforts we 

will provide based on your contribution: 

 

 



Open- Any monetary contribution is truly appreciated and welcome.   

Bronze-$250-Company logo on the race application.  Road side sign with company 

name. 

Silver-$500-Company logo on the race application.  Road side sign with company 

name. 2 complimentary entry fees for the race  

Gold-$750- Company logo on the race application. Road side sign with company logo. 

5 free entries into the race 

Platinum-$1,000+ same as $750 level along with:                                                      

Name in the title of the race: “Strider Glider Quarter Marathon” sponsored    by…. 

Finally, we will thank all of our sponsors at the post-race award ceremony.  

 

The Lancaster Striders have been involved in numerous volunteer efforts to support our 

community for 41 years. To all of the sponsors of our previous races -- Thank You very 

much.  With our dedication and your support, we will continue to help the community !  

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Checks can be made payable to: 
Lancaster Striders 
c/o Gary Guzek, Race Treasurer 
180 Kristoria Lane 
Alden , NY 14004 
 
 
Many thanks in advance for your consideration! 
 

Darell McKenrick 
 

Darell McKenrick 
 
President, Lancaster Striders Running Club 
716-572-6300  darellmck123@gmail.com 
 

 

 
 


